
  

  

We are delighted to be able to share an update with you on the EDCI, including BCG’s recent 
publication of New Data Shows How Private Equity Stacks Up on ESG, an article summarizing 
the fantastic progress made by the EDCI GPs and LPs during the inaugural year.  
  
We welcome you to share this article publicly should you choose to share an update on the 
EDCI's progress! 
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Over recent months, BCG has worked closely with the EDCI Steering Committee to review what 
the EDCI benchmark reveals about ESG in private equity. While the majority of these insights 
will remain within the EDCI community of GPs and LPs, the Steering Committee has approved 
the public sharing of some limited, high level insights to help the EDCI shape the future of the 
private equity industry’s approach to ESG (in line with the EDCI’s mission). 
  
We are therefore delighted to be able to share the recently published article, New Data 
Shows How Private Equity Stacks Up on ESG. The article celebrates the progress that the 
initiative has made in its inaugural year, highlights a few of the key findings from the 
benchmark, and encourages other GPs and LPs to join the initiative.  
  
In addition, Bloomberg has just released an Article on the first year of the EDCI, ahead of their 
Bloomberg Invest conference, where the EDCI will be featured in discussions.  
 
 

 
 


